
Phase 5 Phonics  

Writing 



So last week you 
looked at reading 

most of your phase 
5 sounds. 

This week we are 
going to focus on 

writing those 
sounds within 

words.  



Day one! 

Recap: can you say 
these sounds? 



That’s right! 

ay- ay in crayon 
ou- ou in cloud 
ie-  ie in tie 



Can you sound out and 
write these ‘ay’ words? 

What could 
these 

words be? 
Hmmmm? 

What could 
help me 

write them 
down- 

punch out 
or robot 
arms the 
word. Use 
my sound 

mat to 
help! 



Can you sound out and 
write these ‘ou’ words? 

What could 
these 

words be? 
 

Hmmmm? 
 

What could 
help me 

write them 
down? 



Can you sound out and 
write these ‘ie’ words? 

What could 
these 

words be? 
 

Hmmmm? 
 

What could 
help me 

write them 
down? 



Let’s write this silly 
sentence.- can you spot 
our three sounds? Are we 
using any tricky words? 

At my birthday the  

mountain looked like   

a cherry pie. 



Day two! 

Recap: can you say 
these sounds? 



That’s right! 

ea- ea in bead 
oy- oy in boy 
ir- ir in girl  



Can you sound out and 
write these ‘ea’ words? 

What could 
these 

words be? 
Hmmmm? 

What could 
help me 

write them 
down- 

punch out 
or robot 
arms the 
word. Use 
my sound 

mat to 
help! 



Can you sound out and 
write these ‘oy’ words? 

What could 
these 

words be? 
 

Hmmmm? 
 

What could 
help me 

write them 
down? 



Can you sound out and 
write these ‘ir’ words? 

What could 
these 

words be? 
 

Hmmmm? 
 

What could 
help me 

write them 
down? 



Let’s write this silly 
sentence.- can you spot 
our three sounds? Are we 
using any tricky words? 

The royal prince had  

shiny beads all over 

his skirt. 



Day three! 

Recap: can you say 
these sounds? 



That’s right! 

aw- aw in saw 
wh– wh for whistle 
ph- ph in elephant  



Can you sound out and 
write these ‘aw’ words? 

What could 
these 

words be? 
Hmmmm? 

What could 
help me 

write them 
down- 

punch out 
or robot 
arms the 
word. Use 
my sound 

mat to 
help! 



Can you sound out and 
write these ‘wh’ words? 

What could 
these 

words be? 
 

Hmmmm? 
 

What could 
help me 

write them 
down? 



Can you sound out and 
write these ‘ph’ words? 

What could 
these 

words be? 
 

Hmmmm? 
 

What could 
help me 

write them 
down? 



Let’s write this silly 
sentence.- can you spot 
our three sounds? Are we 
using any tricky words? 

The flawless prawn  

had a trophy for the  

wheelchair race. 



Day four! 

Recap: can you say 
these sounds? 



That’s right! 

oe- oe in toe 
au- au in haunted 
ey- ey in monkey 



Can you sound out and 
write these ‘oe’ words? 

What could these 
words be? 
Hmmmm? 

What could help me 
write them down- 

punch out or robot 
arms the word. Use 
my sound mat to 

help! 



Can you sound out and 
write these ‘au’ words? 

What could these 
words be? 

 
Hmmmm? 

 
What could help me 
write them down? 



Can you sound out and 
write these ‘ey’ words? 

What could 
these 

words be? 
 

Hmmmm? 
 

What could 
help me 

write them 
down? 



Let’s write this silly 
sentence.- can you spot 
our three sounds? Are we 
using any tricky words? 

The mangoes launched 

in August when the  

monkey stole all of   

the potatoes. 


